
Report of the Overall Co-coordinators for Site Prep and Hospitality 

 

Planning for site prep and hospitality is coming along well. All the coordinator positions are 

filled and cooks have been identified for site prep. All Friends are encouraged to help with site 

prep/hospitality duties as way opens. These duties include preparation of the grounds prior to 

yearly meeting, helping with housekeeping and other hospitality tasks during yearly meeting, 

and staying after lunch on Sunday to help with clean up. Please consider what you can do to 

help take care of our physical space. Many hands make light work. 

 

Beth Schobernd and Erin Taylor, co-coordinators 

 

 

 

Report of F.U.N. Coordinator  

 

We have started thinking about morning program curriculum, which we should be able to tie to 

the overall theme of compassion.  Other than that, we are not planning on any major changes 

from previous years.  If there are any questions, comments or suggestions, please bring them to 

my attention. There are a few updates to the volunteers from the last few weeks.  There are still 

needs for 4 people to help with the morning program, someone to organize recreation/trips to the 

pool, etc, and someone for the Saturday service project.  The current roster is below.  

 

Thanks, 

Ted 

 

Overall Coordinator: Ted Kuhn 

Wee Friends/Babysitting: Judy Jager 

  

Morning: 

3-5s – Sophie de la Mar,  Janet Means Underhill   

6-8s – ______________, ________________ 

9-11s – Genevieve Wimp-McCann, Meredith George, ________________ 

Middle School – Ashlee Miller, ______________ 

Snacks – Nancy Wallace 

Support persons – _____________________ 

  

Afternoon: 

Craft Tent – Phyllis Reynolds, Alethea Tschetterwood 

Recreation – ______________________ 

  

Evening: 

Wed. Night Movies – Coco Shea & Steve Kuhn 

Thurs. Night Hayride and Campfire – Elizabeth Mertic, Bill and Alice Howenstein 

Friday night square dancing – Eva Hare 

Saturday night service project - ____________________ 

 


